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One Last Time….. 
 
 
The TNVoice Task Force team was convened in mid-December 2018 by Vice Provost for Faculty 

Affairs John Zomchick in response to the Faculty Senate Resolution Concerning Analysis of 

SAIS/EOC/TNVoice Scores and Bias. The members of the committee include myself Lisa 
Yamagata-Lynch as chair and Stephanie Bohon, Catherine Luther, Charles Noble, Elizabeth 
Pemberton, Beth Schussler, and Gary Skolits. The task force efforts for the spring 2019 semester 
has been focused on identifying key university units to collaborate for the data collection and 
analysis of the TNVoice data, and preparing the over 30 thousand faculty teaching evaluation data 
into a form that is ready for random sampling as well as analysis. In this process we have found that 
it is critical to work closely with Institutional Research and Assessment as well as the Office of 
Information Technology for data collection, random sampling, and ensuring that the data is 
organized in a manner that can be analyzed with both quantitative and qualitative data analysis 
tools. At this stage, we have begun our initial analysis, and will continue to work through the summer 
to prepare our report to the Faculty Senate. 

 


